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South Phase of South Dort Highway Extension Project Scheduled to begin 
September 21st in Grand Blanc Township   
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 

The Genesee County Road Commission will begin construction of the South Dort Highway 

Extension – South Phase project in Grand Blanc Township on Monday, September 21, 2020.  The 

scope of work includes construction of 1.4 miles of brand new roadway, including a new traffic signal 

and widened intersection at Baldwin Road.  Construction will start at the proposed intersection of 

Baldwin Road and South Dort Highway.   

 

During construction on Baldwin Road, traffic will be maintained at all times via flagging 

operation.  Motorists are advised to expect delays and to proceed with caution. 

 

The anticipated project completion date is July 30, 2021.  Please contact Construction 

Department Manager, Gerrad Godley, P.E., at (810) 767-4920 if you have questions.  More 

information can be found on our website at https://www.gcrc.org/construction/dort-highway-

extension . 

--- ### --- 
                                                                                                                        

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 


